Colville County Primary School

Friday 4" November, 2016 Newsletter 6

Dear Parents

| should like to take this opportunity to celebrate a good first half term in regards of
attendance, for the first time in many years; the school’s overall attendance is above 96%,
which is our target. Well done for getting the children to school on time and ensuring they
attend as often as possible, allowing them the best chance to learn. | know the cold weather
is coming, well actually it’s here, so keep them wrapped up and healthy in the coming weeks
and months.

Goodbye to Mrs Rapley

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Rapley next Friday, she has been an outstanding
teaching assistant over the past 10 years, | know that the children and staff will miss her
greatly. We wish her the very best as she returns to the world of finance to start her new job.

New Deputy Headteacher

| am pleased to announce that following a day of activities and interviews before half term, we
appoint Mr Daniel Watkins as our new Deputy Headteacher. Daniel is currently and Assistant
Headteacher at St Phillip’s School in Cambridge and will be joining us from January. | am sure
he will visit the school during this term and the children will get to know him very quickly.

Teaching Assistant Vacancy - Level 2 post for 25 hours

We are currently advertising for an enthusiastic teaching assistant to start work as soon as
possible. We are looking for an experienced candidate to work in Key Stage 2 to support
existing children. For further information, please see our school website or contact the
school office. Visits are warmly welcomed. Closing date 12:00pm Monday 14" November.
Interviews to be held Friday 18" November 2016. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS
check.

Christmas shoe box appeal
Just a quick reminder about the Christmas shoe box appeal. We are asking for donations for

the children to make the shoe boxes. Please can all donations be brought into the school no
later then Monday 7th November.

Head Teacher: Andrew Hastings
Colville Road, Cherry Hinton, Cambridge, CB1 9EJ
Email: office@colville.cambs.sch.uk Web: www.colvilleschool.co.uk
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